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Caring, Sharing, Learning Together 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

   

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Week 4 
Friday 1

st
 July 2016  

 

   
Next Week 

 
Mon 4th July – New Parent’s Meeting 
                             3.30pm 
 
Tues 5th July – No class for Year 4 
 
Wed 6th July – 4.00 –Cricket 
               Consett Cricket Club 
 
Thurs 7th July –  Bike Marking 8-4 
              
 

 Fri 1st July –    Summer Fayre  
        

 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming 
 
 

Upper School Attendance 
 
Class 3 = 94.5%   
Class 4 = 96.7% 
Class 5 = 98.0%  
Class 6 = 92.2% 
 

Class 5 have won attendance 
Class 6 have won uniform. 
 
There is a staff meeting every Monday from 8.30 until 8.50. 
This means there is no supervision until 8.50 and porch 
doors will be locked until then. There is a breakfast club at 
the Lower site for parents who need childcare before 
school. Please contact Mrs Douglas about times and 
costs.  

 

 

School clubs  
 

Tues  3.30-4.15  Art and Craft 

   Cost 50p 

 

Wed   3.30-4.15 SAFC Coaching 

   Cost 50p 

   PE Kit needed 

 

Computing club is now cancelled.  

 

 

Summer Fayre 
 

The Upper School Summer Fayre will be on  
Friday 8

th
 of July at 2pm.  We need donations  

of books, toys, tins, cakes, biscuits, Tombola  
prizes, bottles and gifts.  
 

Please send what you can to support the Fayre. 

 

New Football Strip 
 

Thanks to Mr Baker for securing a new football 
kit for the school through Premier League 
Players Kit scheme. 
 

 

Industrial Action 

Due to industrial action school will be 
partially closed on Tuesday 5th of July. We 
will be unable to accept any children into 
Nursery and Year 4. All other classes will be 
running as normal. School will reopen for 
Nursery and Year 4 on Wednesday 6th July. 

 

 New Parent’s Meeting 
  

There will be a meeting for new parent’s 
to the Junior site on Monday 4th July at 

3.30pm 
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